
NEXT STEPS
Please find our indicative timescales set out below for the submission of the Coatbridge BESS Planning Application. These timescales are  
indicative and subject to change. Any known changes will be highlighted at the second community event, due to be held in July 2025.

1st Public Consultation 
Event at Coatbridge 
Community Centre

An opportunity to present 
our proposal to the local 
community and answer 
any questions as well as 
address any concerns.

Thursday 12th
June, 2025

The online public community  
consultation feedback form 
can be filled in here at the 

event or it can be done  
later online on our public  
consultation webpage.

Friday 20th  
June, 2025

2nd Public Consultation 
Event at Coatbridge 
Community Centre

A further opportunity to 
present our proposal to the 

local community and  
present any changes that 
have been made from the 

first event.

Thursday 3rd 
July, 2025

The online public community  
consultation feedback form 
can be filled in here at the 

event or it can be done  
later online on our public  
consultation webpage.

Friday 11th 
July, 2025

Following a review of the 
feedback from the second 
event and putting together 

a Pre-Application  
Consultation (PAC) Report. 
It is our intention to submit 

the Application at the  
end of July.

Thursday 31st  
July, 2025

FEEDBACK DUE1ST EVENT

Scan here to 
go to the public  
consultation 
webpage

Scan here to 
go to the public  
consultation 
webpage
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